
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

M E E T I N G   C A N C E L L A T I O N 
 
 
 
 

The regular Traffic Safety Commission 
Meetings scheduled for  

April 2, 2025, at  
6:00 P.M. has been cancelled. 

 
The next scheduled meeting will be on 
Wednesday, May 7, 2025, at 6:00 P.M. 

 
Please call (951) 413-3140 for questions or 

comments. 
 

Thank you. 
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